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Manager's Introduction

Welcome to our latest Newsletter. 

We have enjoyed a lovely, prolonged spell of nice weather lately, and it has been
wonderful to see so many residents enjoying the beautiful gardens and patio areas.
I’m sure you will agree that Walter, our gardener, does a splendid job in keeping
everything looking amazing.

I always love springtime. I feel that it brings a sense of happiness and positivity to
people. There has been an abundance of positivity here at Manor Grange in the past
few months. Louise has settled well into her new role as Deputy Manager, and Nikki
Hall has been promoted to Clinical Lead.

I’m sure many of you saw the ducklings that we had for a couple of weeks over
Easter; the residents loved having them around.

We continue to bring dogs into the home. Cora, Milo, and Dover are our regular
visitors, and the residents love petting them and spending time with them.

The Activities team is planning as much as they can for our residents. Just last
week, Maureen took residents to spend the day at the Safari Park near Stirling.

Our Highland Games are taking place at the end of May, which is a challenge
between ourselves and other Care Concern Homes in our region. Maureen informed
me that axe throwing will be one of the events, so I’m off to write the lengthy Risk
Assessment right now! Only joking; these are not real axes, as you will be very glad
to know. It would be great to see you all come along and cheer on Manor Grange on
the day.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know or forward them the sign up link below 

Newsletter Sign Up Link 

Best wishes,

Gordon Philp
Home Manager

Social Butterflies

From Valentine's Day to Mother’s Day and Easter, the past few months have been
full of events and activities. We celebrated Valentine's Day with an afternoon of
favourite love songs and cocktails. Mother’s Day was marked by elegant Afternoon
Tea Parties, while Easter brought a special visit from the Easter Bunny. Local
children, staff, and visitors alike all enjoyed taking part in a lively Easter scavenger
hunt. Needless to say, we consumed our fair share of chocolate!

The Joy of Spring

We were all delighted when our incredible duck eggs hatched, and four brand new
ducklings came into our lives. There was no shortage of adoration for the furry
creatures, as a steady stream of staff, residents, and visitors regularly arrived to
spend time with them. The ducklings were extremely bright and curious and were
very comfortable being taken on tour around the home so that residents in their
rooms could also share in the delight of the ducklings. We were sad to say farewell
when it was time for them to leave us.

The Outdoors

Spring has brought our garden back to life. New life is all around us, with birds
nesting and brand-new baby rabbits. The trees are green again, and we are
reminded of the incredible space we have, not only in our garden but also on our
balcony on the first floor. Walter has been busy planting new spring bulbs, and the
garden is once again full of colour, much to the enjoyment of residents and visitors.
We intend to make the most of the lovely sunshine.

Day-Trippers

We have been enjoying lots of outings and have visited the Kelpies, Beecraigs,
North Queensferry, Charleston, and Culross, to name but a few places. We have
plans for some lovely outings now that the better weather is upon us. Residents all
expressed how much they enjoyed the outing to Toby Carvery for lunch. Peter
commented it was lovely to have lunch, sip on a cold shandy, and watch the world
go by in a lovely comfortable setting.

Pinky the Manor Grange Mascot

Pinky is our new Manor Grange Care Home mascot. Initially, he was intended
specifically as a mascot for our upcoming CCG Highland Games, but we have had
so much fun with him getting out and about that he will now be a permanent fixture.
He has visited the Zoo, Roslyn Chapel, the Pentland Hills, Penicuik House, learned
to ride a tractor, gone bowling, and most recently accompanied one of our night
nurses, Angelika, and her partner on the Glasgow Kiltwalk—raising money for the
Edinburgh Cat & Dog Home. He has brought a lot of joy to the home; staff have
taken to ‘kidnapping’ him, and residents have been creative with him, designing his
own tartan for his kilt. He has been on walks with them and outings; he is now well
embedded as part of Team Manor Grange.

Keeping Busy

Cake making, golf, indoor bowling, table tennis, crafts, flower arranging, and
jewellery making are just some of the activities with which we have been keeping
ourselves busy. There has been live entertainment, including Anita Watman, Strictly
Cabaret, and pianist Tony Smith. St Thomas and St Anne’s churches have kindly
delivered live services within Manor Grange. We have utilised our cinema to full
capacity, scheduling daily matinees, and also supporting some children with
additional support needs from the local community to come along and enjoy a
movie.

Staff News

Many of you will already know Nikki Hall, who came to Manor Grange five years ago
as a Team Leader. Since then, Nikki has gone on to study Nursing with the Open
University and expects to complete her course next year. 

Nikki has proven to be a reliable, caring, and professional individual who always
serves the best interests of the residents and who is consistent and fair amongst her
colleagues. 

We are delighted to announce her as the new Clinical Lead at Manor Grange and
wish her every success in her new role.

Relative Meeting Date

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Relatives Meeting on Wednesday,
14th May at 6pm. This is a great opportunity to connect with staff, discuss your loved
ones' care, and share any thoughts you may have. We look forward to seeing you
there!
 

For Your Information

 
Visitor Feedback

Remember there are visitor feedback forms available at the Piano Bar if you would
like to comment on your visiting experience at Manor Grange.

Social Media

 
Keep checking the Manor Grange Facebook Page for up to date news and photos of

what's happening here at Manor Grange.
 

 
Don't forget to 'Like' us!
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